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Pray in the New Year!
Laura Humphries,

Parish Life & Stewardship Director

Grateful Stewards
of God’s Gifts . . .

So whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do,
do everything for the glory of God.

                                                                     1 Cor 10:31

Has God called you today? Are you waiting for a
loud trumpet announcing a Divine request or are
you looking to change the world in a single day?
The reality is this: Jesus Christ calls us constantly
in our everyday lives through ordinary and
sometimes seemingly mundane circumstances.
Learning to respond at these times is what leads
us to real transformation as mature disciples and
everyday Stewards.
                              An excerpt from Everyday Stewardship

We all have a purpose. It may take us some
prayerful discernment to figure it out but God made
us for a reason. Of course, one reason is to love
him and to be loved by him. But Jesus does call
us every day to do something, whether it seems
grand or insignificant he does call us to serve one
another in some way. We don’t have to save the
world no matter how badly it may need saving.
We can pray for its redemption and hope for the
best. But there are little things that we can do that
will make a difference in people’s lives. We know
what they are. If we feel we don’t, we need to listen
to Our Lord and he will tell us. It does take prayer.
It takes quiet time with God, but we can do it if we
try. As Jeremiah said, “...speak Lord, for your
servant is listening...” 1 Sam 3:9

Encounter Jesus, Serve Others

The Diocese of Little Rock
invites you to join us for

these Catholic Pro-Life events
on Sunday, January 20th:

10:00 a.m.
Downtown Little Rock

beginning at the plaza in front of Doubletree Hotel,
processing through Riverfront Park

to Robinson Center.
Join us for public witness to our faith in Jesus with us

in the Blessed Sacrament.

12:00 p.m.
Robinson Center Performance Hall

Markham & Broadway
Bishop Anthony B. Taylor

will be the Celebrant and Homilist.
.

The 41st Annual

March for Life
sponsored by Arkansas Right to Life

2:00 p.m.
March starts at Wolfe & Battery Streets

(behind the State Capitol)
A short program will follow on the front steps of the Capital.

Mission Collection Thanks
Fr. George Knab, O.M.I., who preached the
Rosary Renewal at our Advent parish mission, sent
these words: “On behalf of the Missionary Oblates
of Mary Immaculate and on my own behalf, I thank
the parishioners of Our Lady of the Holy Souls for
their contributions to the mission collection. It to-
taled $2,052. Through this generosity the preach-
ing of the gospel at Holy Souls promotes the spread
of the gospel among the very poor.” The proceeds
benefit vocation Fund-Zambia, which supports the
recruitment and formation of Zambian seminarians
for Oblate missionary work in south central Africa.
For more information about the Oblates and their
ministry in Zambia, you may contact their website,
www.omiusa.org.



Mass attendance,  December 1 & 2        1,040
Mass attendance,  December 8 & 9           952
Mass attendance,  December 15 &16        1,073
Mass attendance,  December 22 & 23           856
Mass attendance,  December 24 & 25        1,876
Mass attendance,  December 29 & 30           876

Diocesan Special Collection –
  National Retired Religious Fund $       8,002
  Diocesan Retired Priests Fund $     22,051

Weekend Collections –
 December 1 & 2 $     44,338
 December 8 & 9 $     71,475
 December 15 & 16 $     44,554
 December 22 & 23 $     22,213
 December 29 & 30 $     87,359
Total December Collections $  269,938
Total Dec. Budgeted Collections $   250,000

Actual Collections (7/1/18 - 12/31/18) $    781,418
Budgeted (7/1/18 - 12/31/18) $    815,000
Amount in deficit of Budget                       $      (33,582)

Children’s Collection - December $         413

Maintenance Fund $     1,416
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COLLECTIONS/STEWARDSHIP UPDATE

The Catholic Diocese of Little Rock is committed to protecting
children and young people. If you are aware of abuse or have
been abused by clerics, Church volunteers or Church workers,
please contact the Vicar General for the Diocese of Little Rock
at (501) 664-0340 ext. 361, and the State of Arkansas Hotline

for Crimes against Children at 1-800-482-5964. For pastoral assistance please
contact the Victim Assistance Coordinators for the Diocese of Little Rock.
Drs. George & Sherry Simon at (501) 766-6001. Diocesan Offices: 2500 N.
Tyler Street, Little Rock, AR 72207.

Holy Souls This & That . . .

The Mass Attendance and Collection figures
for January 5 & 6, 2019 will be printed in the next bulletin.

Thank you for supporting our church!

2018 CHURCH CONTRIBUTIONS
To ensure your church contributions are tax deductible, do
not file your 2018 income tax return until you have received
a written acknowledgement of your contributions from the
Holy Souls Business Office. These year-end tax statements
will be mailed to you by January 31, 2019.

Training
for

Altar Servers
Holy Souls Church will offer a training for new and current
Altar Servers on Saturday, January 26th at 11 a.m. in the
Church. This training is for any parishioners in 3rd
grade or older, and it is especially for our young
parishioners who do not attend Holy Souls School. To
sign up, please call the Church Office (663-8632) or email
lhumphries@holysouls.org.

Saturday, March 2nd
5:00-7:30 p.m.

Cocktails, Dinner, and Silent Auction
8:00 p.m. Live Auction

Dine on New Orleans cuisine, enjoy drinks with
friends, bid on fabulous auction items and let the
good times roll all while supporting Holy Souls
Church!

SPECIAL PRICING
Thru January 31st

Tickets are $30 or $55 per couple
AFTER January 31st:

Tickets will be $35 or $65 per couple

KING COURT TABLES
$1000 – Includes 10 tickets, sponsorship
recognition, personal server, premium wines,
desserts AND special seating for live auction!

KREWE COURT TABLE SPONSORSHIP
$250 – Includes 2 tickets, sponsorship recognition,
table named in your honor, AND special seating for
the live auction!

LIMITED TICKETS AVAILABLE
Get yours now before it sells out!

To purchase tickets go to www.holysouls.org,
visit the church office or call 663-8632
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OUR PARISHIONERS -- Sherry Wortsmith; Corky Zaloudek; Becky
Price; Robert Carter; Rita Barthol; Joe Kirchner; Issac Issac; Lillian Henriquez;
Mary Adney; Rob Mondy; Bob Skarda; Rosie Searle; Jessica Remsing;
Kate Evans; Wayne Thomisee; Benjamin Stuart; Charlie Baker; Ron Hoofman;
Greg Sheard; David Brossett; Kay Lassiter;  Ashen Glenn; Micki Fitzpatrick;
Judy Sims; Judy Caldarera; Glennabell McCumpsey; Rita Williams; Kay
Loss; Robert Fitzpatrick; Tina Pinter; Agnes Paquette; Lucca Garcia; James
Wilkerson; Wally Anger; Henry Schulte; Everett Burnam; Grace Nowak;
Michael Claud; Kathryn Ragan; Aline Marak; and Huxley Wolfenbarger.

OUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY MEMBERS -- Carl Calhoun; the
Jonathan Forte Family; the Petty Family; Dorothy Ehlebracht; Fr.
Richard Oswald; Betty Franzetti; Scott Helmbeck; Katie Ehemann;  Alice
Humphries; Gretchen Golden; Mike Burnam; Erik Skorski; Matt Kirchner;
Mitchell Rizer; Don King; Scott Snider; Bill Hawkins; Randy Noles; and Lyla
Mae Andrade.

THOSE WHO HAVE DIED -- Nancy Dougherty; Jason Coleman;
Ralph O’Connor, father of George O’Connor and grandfather of Kelly
O’Connor.; and Georgette Israel, aunt of Mary Borgaily.

OUR SEMINARIANS -- especially Nathan Ashburn and Cody Eveld.

In order to keep our bulletin prayer list up-to-date for the sick, names will
remain on the list for four weeks. Then their name will be written in the
Book of Intercession where they will be remember during every Mass. To
continue for another four weeks, please call the church office.

That young people, especially in Latin America,
follow the example of Mary and respond to their
call of the Lord to communicate the joy of the
gospel to the world.

Petitions of the
Ministry of Praise

January,  2019
Pope Francis’

Intentions:

Leland Joseph McCarroll
son of

Greg & Chelle McCarroll

         Baptisms
Please welcome the following newly baptized child of God
into our church community:

GUIDE BOOK & DIRECTORY
ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY

We are in the process of updating our annual Guide Book
& Directory for the church. This book will contain everything
pertinent to our church: the various ministries, organizations,
committees, activities, functions and events plus a complete
directory of all members. This book is being provided and
direct-mailed to each family at no cost to our church, and it
is again being subsidized by local businesses that advertise.

If you own or manage a business and would like to find out
about advertising in our book, please call the Church Office.
Our sales representative from Guide Book is in town.

Recent survey results by Guide Book Publishing shows
that 92.1% of families would rather patronize a Guide Book
& Directory advertiser over a non-advertiser. It “will pay” to
advertise in our new Guide Book & Directory.

ARKANSAS CATHOLIC MEN’S
CONFERENCE
Saturday, Feb. 2nd

Christ the King Catholic Church

“Priestly Voices on Christian Manhood”
Guest Speakers:

Fr. Joseph De Orbegozo, Fr. Patrick Friend,
& Fr. Stephen Elser

Rosary - 7:30 a.m.
Mass - 7:50 a.m.

Reconciliation All Day
Conference - 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m

Fellowship 2:00 - 3:00 p.m.

Early Bird Registration $25     Students $10
Includes Breakfast & Lunch

Registration & Information available at
www.arcatholicmen.com

facebook.com/ArkansasCatholicMensConference

CHRISTMAS CARDS NEEDED
Holy Souls CYM is collecting used Christmas Card for the
sisters at Abba House. They will use the front of the Christ-
mas cards to create Christmas cards for prisoners. Please
drop your donations off at the Church Office.

OUTSTANDING CATHOLIC SCHOOL
LEADERSHIP OPPORTUNITY

Mount St. Mary Academy, Arkansas’ oldest educational
institution in continuous operation, is seeking
applications for a vibrant, business-minded and faith-
filled practicing Catholic to serve as President
beginning July 2019.  Interested candidates may find
a detailed position description and application
instructions online at mtstmary.edu/presidentsearch.
The application deadline is Friday, February 1.



REGISTRATION FOR NEW MEMBERS
Registration for new members is completed in the church office
or online by visiting our web page, www.holysouls.org. Please
contact the church office or go online at www.holysouls.org if
you have moved, changed your telephone number, moved
from your parent’s home or graduated from college.

RCIA
If you are interested in becoming Catholic, please call Samantha
Denefe at 501-663-8632 or email sdenefe@holysouls.org.

RETURNING CATHOLICS
If you are interested in returning to the Catholic Church, contact
Samantha Denefe at 501-663-8632 or sdenefe@holysouls.org.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturdays from 2:30 to 3:30pm and Wednesdays before First
Friday from 4:30 to 5:00pm or call the church office for an
appointment.

CHURCH VISITS
The  Church is open from 7am-4pm (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday,
& Friday). Please enter through the chapel door after 9am. On
Wednesday, the Church is open from 9am till after the 5:30pm
Mass. Adoration is on Wednesday from 9am till 5pm.

BAPTISM
Baptisms are scheduled on an individual basis.  Please call
the church office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Contact the church office a minimum of six months in advance.

HOSPITAL STAYS
Please call the church office if you or someone you know is in
the hospital. We want to visit you and pray for you while you
are in the hospital.

NURSERY
The Nursery is available in the Parish Hall for your young
children (age 5 and younger) for all regular weekend Masses.
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Around the Diocese . . .

Do not be conquered by evil,
but conquer evil with good.

                             (Romans 12:21)

SENIOR HIGH CYM (GRADES 9-12)
It’s ISSUE night at CYM, this Wednesday,
January 16, 6-8 pm in the Benedict House.
Dinner served from 6-6:30 pm followed by
discussion on “Atheism…Believe it…or Not?”
We will talk about common objections that

MIDDLE SCHOOL (GRADES 6-8)

Catholics hear about the existence of God and learn how to
better have a conversation of our non-believing brothers and
sisters.

Weekend for Life:  Even if you didn’t
sign up for the weekend, join in the
Eucharistic Procession and Mass for
Life downtown on Sunday, January
20.  Talk to Denise for details and where
to meet up – starting at around 9 am.

STEUBENVILLE CONFERENCE – it’s time
to register for the wonderful and faith-filled
weekend in Springfield, Missouri.  The
weekend is July 19-21.  Deadline for
registration is Wednesday, January 30.

Register with a $50 deposit. Look for information coming in
the mail or find out at CYM.

Our next meeting is Thursday, January 24.
Meet from  6-7:30 pm for dinner, prayer,
games, and discussion to grow in your
relationship with Jesus.

Plan now for our Spring Day of Service,
Saturday, February 23.  The schedule is
being planned now.  Come for part or all of
the day!

CHS NEWS
Catholic High School Open House for Prospective
Parents and Students:  Sunday, January 27, 12:30 – 2:30.
Come see all that Catholic High has to offer to your son.
Call 664-3939 for more details.

Catholic High School Entrance Exam:  Saturday,
February 2, 8:30 a.m. in the school auditorium.  All 8th grade
boys interested in attending Catholic High must take this
exam.  Please dress in khaki pants, button down shirt, and
tie.  Call 664-3939 for more details.

MOVIE:  SEXUAL REVOLUTION:  50 YEARS SINCE HUMANAE VITAE
- St. Joseph Catholic Church, Conway - Saturday, Jan. 19, 7-8:30
p.m. All are welcome – FREE.  The new documentary on the outcome
of the free-love experiment of the last century, set against the
backdrop of Pope Paul VI’s groundbreaking encyclical about love,
sex, and marriage.  See video trailer at: SexualRevolutionMovie.com

SACRED RELICS DISPLAY: St. Joseph Catholic Church, Conway,
Tues., Jan 22 at 6 pm. You are invited you to a teaching and exposition
of Sacred Relics. Over 150 relics will be shown, some as old as
2,000 years.  Among the treasures will be relics of St. Joseph, St.
Maria Goretti, St. Thérèse of Lisieux (the “Little Flower”), St. Francis
of Assisi, St. Anthony of Padua, St. Thomas Aquinas, and St. Faustina
Kowalska. In addition, there will also be a piece of a veil which is
believed to have belonged to Our Lady and one of the largest
remaining pieces of the True Cross in the world. Those in attendance
will be able to examine and venerate each relic. In the Church’s
history many miracles and healings have been worked in the
presence of relics, and many have been healed through this ministry.
You are encouraged to bring your articles of devotion (such as
rosaries, holy cards, etc.) and pictures of ill friends/family members
which you will be able to touch to the reliquaries as a means of
intercession. See treasuresofthechurch.com for more information.



To read the daily reading online, go to www.usccb.org/nab/today.shtml

Monday, January 14 Heb 1:1-6; Ps 97:1, 2b, 6, 7c, 9; Mk 1:14-20
No Mass

Tuesday, January 15 Heb 2:5-12; Ps 8:2ab, 5, 6-9; Mk 1:21-28
7:00 a.m. Mass Special Intention by Rose Mimms

Wednesday, January 16 Heb 2:14-18; Ps 105:1-4, 6-9; Mk 1:29-39
5:30 p.m. Mass Eddie Powers by Susie Powers

Thursday,  January 17 ST. ANTHONY - Heb 3:7-14; Ps 95:6-11; Mk 1:40-45
7:00 a.m. Mass Greg Kitterman by Rebecca Smith

Friday, January 18 Heb 4:1-5, 11; Ps 78:3, 4bc, 6c-8; Mk 2:1-12
8:15 a.m. School Mass Eddie Brewer by Grace Nowak

Saturday, January 19 Heb 4:12-16; Ps 19:8-10, 15; Mk 2:13-17
4:00 p.m. Vigil Mass Mike Makovec by Martha & O. C. Flynn

Sunday, January 20 SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - Is 62:1-5; Ps 96:1-3, 7-10; 1 Cor 12:4-11; Jn 2:1-11
8:00 a.m. Mass Mr. & Mrs. J. P. Mooney by Joan & Jim Swenson
10:30 a.m. Mass Intention of Parishioners
5:30 p.m. Mass Intention of Parishioners

Mass Intentions may be offered for the Repose of the Soul of a deceased loved one or for healing, a special occasion,
or a special intention for yourself, a family member, or friend. Please contact Cindy in the Church Office for more information.




